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Dear MBA

Either we have a moral law in Australia, or we don’t? We can’t have it both ways.
The very nature of truth is that it has to be backed by reality. The law of non contradiction demands that truth is
exclusive. If you have a standard of good medical practice that demands truth, you can’t then therefore gag a
doctor who is fulfilling good medical practice by supporting truth. These people, doctors, are in a exclusively
minority group that demands trust BECAUSE they tell the truth!!
So...you need to decide MBA, if your going to stand for THE truth or stand for any SO called truth that seems
popular at the time. You can’t have it both ways.
Can I suggest, as Doctors and scientists backed by historical evidence and life realities, that you back the truth
of moral law. And unequivocal support your doctors that courageously stand up for it.

Kind regards
Lee Street.
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